Your name
address 
email 
phone number

 Date
Your school address 
Dear Superintendent & School Board Members,
I am writing to bring to your attention recent developments regarding changes to Title IX regulations proposed by the Department of Education. The Department of Education recently released a revised Title IX rule, scheduled to go into effect on August 1st, 2024. This rule expands the definition of sex discrimination to include various factors such as sex stereotypes, sexual orientation, and gender identity. Furthermore, it mandates changes in school policies related to access to facilities, due process protections for students accused of sexual misconduct, and the use of preferred pronouns by teachers and students.
While these changes are slated to take effect in August, it is important to note that there is anticipated legal action, including requests for preliminary injunctions, which may delay the implementation of these rules for some time. Additionally, school districts are not obligated to align their policies with the new regulations at this time.
On July 2nd, a federal court in Kansas blocked the Biden administration's Title IX regulations from taking effect in four states.

Federal judge John Broomes ruled on the side of attorney generals in Kansas, Alaska, Utah, and Wyoming, claiming that Title IX was meant to protect biological women from discrimination in education.

The federal court found that the 1500-page revamp was contrary to law, the Department of Education lacks congressional authority to make the ruling, it violates the First Amendment, and it's impermissibly vague and overly broad.

This is the fifth federal court that has ruled against the Biden administration as the ruling eviscerates equality, free speech, and due process in K-12 schools.

The lawsuit seeking the injunction was also filed on behalf of three private organizations: Moms for Liberty, Young America’s Foundation, and Female Athletes United. The injunction will also prohibit the new rules in schools that are attended by members of Young America’s Foundation and the children of Moms for Liberty members, across all 50 states. 

As a member of Moms for Liberty, I am notifying the superintendent, board members and (your child’s school(s)) administrators that all students at (your school) are now covered under this injunction. In addition, the district court is allowing Moms for Liberty to submit (and update on a regular basis) a list of schools that its members’ children attend so that it can notify the Department of Education that it cannot enforce the Title IX rewrite at those schools. I have added (your school) to that list in my member portal. I have attached the updated court case information link below. Below that is the updated Michigan school list released on July 26th, 2024. Please note 3 district schools are listed.
https://www.momsforliberty.org/title9-lawsuits/
https://www.thrunlaw.com/sites/default/files/July_26_Moms_for_Liberty_list.pdf
It is essential that parents are fully informed and involved in decisions that affect their children's schooling experience. I kindly request acknowledgment of receipt of this letter and detailed explanation on how the schools in our community plan to implement these protections for all students.
Sincerely,


Your Name

